Lakeville Firefighters
respond to car crash on Rt.
140

“Your Lakeville Firefighters responded to a motor vehicle
crash today, just before 1 pm. The crash occurred on Rt. 140
south, in the area of the County Road exit.

The unrestrained lone occupant was transported to the trauma
center at Good Samaritan Hospital with what were discovered to
be significant injuries.

On duty Lakeville Firefighters received significant support
from firefighters called back to duty. Great team effort!” -
Lakeville Fire Department.
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